From: Connor Macdonald

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:26 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] I WISH TO BE A DELIGATE tuesday September 7, 2021

I would like to have the opportunity to Express my concern. I have a choice not to get the vacation, I have rights the same as everyone else and I believe they should not be taken away from anyone with the same opinions as me. We should not be forced to take the vacation against our own will, due to pressure and threat of losing our careers and should not be punished for having the freedom of choice. I believe we should have the same choice not to take the vaccine as the people who chose to take the vaccine, we have the same concern for our health and safety in both sort term and long term, thank you for your understanding.